
 

 

 

        Workshop on Road Safety  
 

A workshop on Road Safety was conducted for 

Pre School and Pre Primary students on 29th 

January, 2021 to create awareness among the 

students towards the importance of safety while 

driving and walking on the roads. They were 

encouraged to follow the rules because the 

slightest mistake on the road can lead to a fatal 

accident. The children were cautioned not to be 

impatient and rush or run on the road, to cross 

only at zebra crossings, traffic signals, sub-ways 

and foot bridges, to respect the light signals for 

their own safety and smooth movement on the 

road. 

Students used beautiful placards to highlight 

road safety rules and traffic signs. An interactive 

skit was presented by the teachers to show the 

traffic rules that ought to be followed in order to 

maintain safety on road. The session was a 

highly informative one and encouraged all to 

adhere to the traffic rules and regulations. 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


